
Good evening LHS students and families, 

I hope this email finds you well and adapting to our current quarantine lifestyle.  I know this has 
been, and continues to be a very difficult time for families and students.  Several weeks ago we 
introduced the LHS Remote Learning Plan and shared that we would send out the Remote 
Learning Grading Policy when we received further guidance from the Department of 
Elementary and Secondary Education and District Office.  Attached you will find our Remote 
Learning Grading Policy which will remain in effect through the end of this school year.  Our 
main focus continues to be on student and family wellness followed by academic learning.  Our 
teachers have been engaging students with lessons, zoom calls, emails, google classroom, and 
many other learning modalities over the past several weeks.  As you know this remote learning 
will continue until the end of the school year (TBD).  We are here to support and encourage you 
every step of the way, especially our seniors.  Please reach out to your teacher, guidance 
counselor, or house dean if you have any questions or need support. 

I invite you to review the Remote Grading Policy and follow-up with classroom teachers with 
any questions or concerns you may have.  We are also offering a Zoom question and 
information session on Monday evening at 7:00 pm for students or parents.   

 

Topic: Student/parent meeting - LHS Grading Policy Q & A 
Time: May 4, 2020 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
  
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9537750438?pwd=U1VjOFZoTHZUWklzOGZ4YTlRN1hZdz09 
  
Meeting ID: 953 775 0438 
Password: 808242 
 
We appreciate everything each of you is doing to get through these uncertain times and look 
forward to seeing you again very soon. 

Be well, 

Marianne Busteed 

Head of Lowell High School 
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